
 

NOTICE TO PARENTS

This Notice to all parents/carers is to let you know that following the 
decision by the School to close early on Tuesday 23 rd July the last day
of term, Sandmartins will be opening from 1.00PM until 6.00PM in 
order to accommodate parents/carers.

The afternoon will be an extension of our holiday programme for week
1 and the theme will be Seaside Art.

The cost of the afternoon session will be at the special rate of £15.00 
per child.

Please let me know as soon as possible if you wish to book a place 
for your child/children.

Thank you.

Val Bowbanks
Manager


